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 “Rolling Surveillance”
October 30, 2014
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office
112 Academy Dr., Conroe, TX  77301
The TNOA East Region along with CLEAT and the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office will sponsor a one-day (8 hour) BASIC ROLLING SURVEILLANCE COURSE in Conroe, Texas.  The course will be LIMITED TO 20 STUDENTS, so reserve your spot as soon as possible.
Registration will begin at 0730 hours and class will start promptly at 0800 hours on Thursday, October 30, 2014, at the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office, 112 Academy Dr., Conroe, TX  77301.  Students should show up in plain clothes.  Shorts are not allowed.    
Proper surveillance techniques can help to identify criminals, their means of transportation, their associates, homes, and businesses.  Through the use of proper surveillance techniques, intelligence is gained that allows law enforcement to prosecute violators, seize contraband, property, money, and other assets.  This course will focus on mobile (vehicle) surveillance, foot surveillance, surveillance communication, highway and inner-city surveillance, counter surveillance detection, proper documentation, and decision making.  This course will culminate with 4 to 5 hours of surveillance practical exercise.
Required equipment includes wearing plain clothes (no shorts), unmarked vehicle, snacks, money, binoculars, notepad, and cell phone.  Officers from the same department can double up and bring 1 unmarked vehicle.  Bring your department issued hand held radio.  Other radios will be provided for use during practical exercise.    
The fee for the course is $20.00 for TNOA members and $60.00 for non-members.  $40.00 of the non-member fee will go towards a one year TNOA membership if desired. Register by emailing Juan Martinez at Juan.Martinez@HoustonPolice.Org.  All fees are due by October 30, 2014 before 0800.  There will be no refunds for cancellations after that date. 
For inquiries regarding the course, payment or other questions contact Juan Martinez at 713-737-5135 or Juan.Martinez@HoustonPolice.Org.  

